
Posey Solar is preparing to remobilize crews to complete geotechnical work and related studies 
that support development of the solar field. This work is planned to span one to two weeks in 
October and, based on contractor availability, could begin as early as Oct. 4.

This activity will include geotechnical sampling on land leased to the project. Crews will utilize 
a drill rig, pickup truck and potentially an ATV to perform this study work. In addition, surveyors 
will be verifying topography in select locations. This is not construction work.

The Posey Solar team is discussing this study work with landowners and tenant farmers, 
particularly as it relates to harvest activity, site access route and compensation for potential 
crop damage.

Questions or concerns about this work should be directed to local representative 
Stacy Wagner at stacy@poseysolarproject.com or 812-573-0032 or land agent Brad Blount 
at bblount@tenaska.com or 334-796-3353.


